To: NWL Planning

Subject: RE: Subject FUL/2024/0022 Land between the A1270 Broadland Northway near Ringland and the A47 near
Honningham

Date: 09 October 2024 14:13:27

Attachments:

Dear Planning Services

Thank you for your email. | can confirm that with regards to Water supply and fire hydrants,
Norfolk Fire and Rescue Service do not have any comments.

If there are any developments etc these will be review with each individual application.

Thanks for your help

Kind Regards

Hydrant Maintenance and Planning Support Officer
Water Department
Dept: 0300 1231165

Diamond Jubilee Fire Station — Carrow, 63 Bracondale, Norwich, NR1 2EE
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